
October

SP Sports

Important  Dates

Semester 1/Q1 RCs:  Q1 RCs sent home the week of 
Nov 27th. P/T Interviews Nov.15th-16th. Q2 starts 
Nov.14th. You can also check student grades on SD 
59 Peacenet. 

DAWSON CREEK SECONDARY

SOUTH PEACE

NEWSLETTER

Penguin Released this November
The Penguin -- DCSS South Peace's arts and culture 
magazine is releasing its 4th edition in November. 
Next edition is planned for January 2024! 
Thanks to our editors and contributors for their 
creativity, hard work and vision! We are now 
embarking on a campaign to include 
contributors from DCSS Central and our two 
other high schools in the district: TRSS & CSS.   

SP Student Voice
Currently,  South Peace has four student 
representatives  the district . 
Students have been collaborating with SD59 
leaders on conducting environmental scans 
(SOAR)in schools across the district!

DCSS SP Grad 2024
June 21: Grad Ceremony
Stay posted for Grad 2024 updates on Google 
Classroom, social media & school website. 

DCSS SP Careers

Core Competencies
In tandem with the New Reporting Order, DCSS South 
Peace is working with students to formally develop, 
reflect and communicate educational goals, using the 
BC Curriculum's Core Competencies. This semester, 
students are collaborating with teachers to develop 
and reflect on a Communication Goal. 

We are planning a  SP Careers & Trades Parent & 
Guardian Info Night at South Peace campus this 
Winter! Due to previous interest and feedback in 
programs such as Dual Credit, Youth Work & 
Trades & Work Experience, we are reorganizing to 
provide more access to information - stay tuned!

Nov. 14 Beginning of Q2 Semester 1
Nov. 15-16 Parent Teacher Conferences (early dismissal) 
Nov. 20 – PAC 7pm @ Central
Nov. 27 – Pro-D/NID
Week of Nov. 27 – Q1 Report Cards sent home
Dec. 25 - Jan. 5 Winter Break
Jan. 08 -- Return to school 

DCSS SP Student Council
 Stay posted for Student Council events and initiatives 
around the corner. If you have feedback and ideas, drop 
by the Student Council meet 'n greet at North Court!

Students First
Congratulations to Senna Gunsolley who has been 
chosen as the recipient of the Rotary Youth 
Exchange!  Congrats to Damean  Perrin and Ireland 
Bassendowski  -- Student Voice Reps who will give 
an Ignite Presentation in Vancouver in November! 

As is our custom -- DCSS South Peace 
has been busy competing locally in 
Zones and in Provincial Championships: 
soccer, cross-country, volleyball, and 
swimming. Next up: BC Swimming 
Championships Nov. 17-18 in Nanaimo.   




